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Results of the General Assembly 
The General Assembly held on 10th of May has decided that the executive board of the SOG18 (2019-

2022) will be the same than the former one (see website). Also the controllers will be the same ones. 

Yearbook No 2 (2019) 
This publication will be dedicated to the subject “The 18th Century as Period of Innovation” and will 

contain the papers of the  conference in Graz (10-11th of May). Deadline for sending the papers to 

the redaction sog18@uni-graz.at is 31th of August, 2019. 

Yearbook No 3 (2020) 
The main topic of Yearbook No. 3 (2020) will be “Languages and language use in South Eastern 

Europe in the long 18th century”. This issue will be managed by Daniela Haarmann and Konrad 

Petrovsky (both Vienna). Further information will be published in Newsletter 4/2019. 

Conference Information 
The board has decided to prepare the next conference in May 2021 with the title “Windows to new 

times: Towns and cities in South Eastern Europe in the long 18th century”. This conference will be 

organized as cooperation project with the Austrian, the Hungarian and the Slovenian Society for 18th 

Century Studies. Further information will be published in Newsletter 4/2019. 

New Publications 
The following titles have been recently published by our members: 

 Miloš Đorđević, Kraljevstvo Srbija [Kingdom of Serbia] 1718-1739. Niš 2018 

 Ivana Horbec, Prema modernoj državi. Uprava i politika u Banskoj Hrvatskoj 18. stoljéca. 

[Towards a modern state. Administration and Politics in the Kingdom of Croatia and Slavonia 

in the 18th c.]. Zagreb 2018 

 Olga Katsiardi-Hering, La presenza dei Greci a Trieste. La Communità e l‘attività economica 

(1751-1830). 2 Vol., Trieste 2018 (trad. dal Greco da Vera Cerenzia) 

 Dimitris Stamatopoulos, The Eastern Question or Balkan Nationalism(s). Balkan 

Historiography Reconsidered. Vienna 2018 (Serie: Gunnar Hering Lectures, vol. 1, ed. by 

Maria A. Stassinopoulou) 
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